
Announcement

Squannacook Sportsmans Club 

Removal Site
Construction remobilization for Spring 2023 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency announces a 

remobilization on the construction work at the Squannacook 

Sportsman Club removal site located at 159 West Main Street 

Groton, MA. Work will resume on April 5th, 2023. Work to be 

conducted this spring will be as follows: removing low lying 

vegetation and/or trees as necessary, excavation of contaminated 

soil, backfilling excavated areas, transportation and disposal of 

contaminated soil, confirmatory sampling in excavated areas, and 

restoring the site at the end of the job. Please reach out to 

Charlotte Gray at 617-918-1243 or gray.charlotte@epa.gov with 

any questions.
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